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May 15, 2020 

 

State of California 

Office of Statewide Health Planning & Development 

Seismic Compliance Unit 

ATTN:  Patrick Rodgers 

 

Subject:  Assembly Bill 2190 Attestation – Adventist Health 

 

Dear Mr. Rodgers – please accept Adventist Health’s attestation that our board of directors is aware that our acute care 
hospital buildings are required to meet the January 1, 2030, deadline for substantial compliance with the seismic safety 
regulations or standards described in Section 130065 of the Health and Safety Code. 

The issues relating to 2030 acute care seismic requirements of all of Adventist’s California hospitals were presented to 
the Legal Board of Directors of Adventist Health January 3, 2019. 

Please accept this attestation for Adventist Health Delano, Facility #12765. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

 

John Gustin 

Vice President – Office of Design & Construction 

Adventist Health 

One Adventist Health Way 

Roseville CA  95661 

Adventist Health
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